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MARKET RELEASE 
 

         30 January 2018 

 

Genetic Technologies Limited  

 

TRADING HALT 

 

The securities of Genetic Technologies Limited (the “Company”) will be placed in Trading Halt Session State 

at the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement by the Company.  Unless ASX 

decides otherwise, the securities will remain in Trading Halt Session State until the earlier of the 

commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 1 February 2018 or when the announcement is released to 

the market. 

 

Security Code: GTG 

 

 

 

John Johansson  

SENIOR ADVISER, LISTINGS COMPLIANCE (MELBOURNE) 
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30 January 2018 
 
 
John Johansson 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne),  
ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
Level 4, North Tower Rialto, 
525 Collins Street, 
Melbourne, VIC, 6000 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johansson, 
 
 
Genetic Technologies Limited (the “Company”) – TRAD ING HALT REQUEST 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, Genetic Technologies Limited (ASX: GTG) requests 
the granting of an immediate trading halt in its securities pending an announcement on the 
outcome of the results of the General Meeting of Shareholders scheduled to take place at 10.00 
am, AEST on 31 January 2018.The trading halt is necessary to ensure the market is informed. 
 
The Company anticipates making the above noted announcement prior to the commencement of 
trading on 1 February 2018. The trading halt should remain in place until the earlier of 
commencement of trading on 1 February 2018 or when the announcement referenced above is 
made. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or of any 
other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Eutillio Buccilli 
Chief Executive Officer 
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